
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 3:37 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Sally Brodie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Ms. Long - 2020-0246
I have recently purchased a small cottage near Lake Huron.  It is a seasonal cottage and it is not used between
November -April.
I have been notified that due to a zoning change from Seasonal to R2 class my electricity bill will increase by
100%.  It seems like the less hydro you use, the greater the increase?  Totally unacceptable for all involved.
I would like to register a strong protest against your plan which is extremely unfair and adding significant cost of my
annual hydro bill.
Phasing in  increases over a period of time is highly recommended and should be a consideration for all involved. 
This would assist in the financial hardship that will be faced by many seasonal owners.
Sally Brodie




